
 

Issued by Chief Directorate: Communications               Enquiries: Reggie Ngcobo 0828832458 

Issue Date:  23 November 2017   

 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
PUBLIC WORKS EMPLOYEE ARRESTED IN BLOEMFONTEIN  

 

The Department of Public Works has been made aware of the arrest of one of its 

employees, based in the Bloemfontein regional office, by the Hawks.  

As a department, we have taken a position to fight all forms of crime and if needs be, 

will assist any law enforcement agencies to bring to book those guilty of breaking the 

law. 

At this point, the department will let the legal process take its course and assist 

where necessary.  We do, however, regard the employees as innocent until the 

courts declare otherwise.  
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